Shaver Lake, CA May 26, 2020

Shaver Lake Trophy Trout
Project

Dear friends and supporters of The Shaver Lake Trophy Trout Project,

As you know, every summer we hold the Shaver Lake Trophy Trout Project
Annual Sportsman's Fundraising Dinner and Live Auction, our major fundraising
event of the year. This year's event was scheduled for August 8 and was to be
held at Lyle's Lodge located at Camp Chawanakee, Shaver Lake. Our plan was
to make this event even bigger and better than the successful fundraising
dinners we have had over the past nine years. This event allows us to expand
our current programs to include Trout in the Classroom, our biannual trophy trout
plant at Shaver Lake and our scholarship program for Sierra High School.

However, this year is much different. Our concern about the safety, health and
wellbeing of us all, as well as following CDC guidelines, remains first and
foremost. It is with a heavy heart and this indeed has been a difficult decision
making process by our Board of Directors. We have decided to cancel the 2020
SLTTP fundraising dinner and live auction this year as well as the Shaver Lake
Youth Fishing Derby.

Although we will not be gathering in person the SLTTP genuinely appreciates
your continued support.

Please check out our new website: shaverlaketrophytroutproject.org

Any tickets purchased thus far will be fully refunded.

Thank you for your understanding in these unprecedented times. Please feel
free to contact me if you have any questions at (559) 299-1336 or at
support@shaverlaketrophytroutproject.org

We hope to see you August 14th 2021!

Sincerely,

WC‘MW/?
Mark Etcheverry

SLTTP President

559-299-1336
P.O. BOX 372, Shaver Lake, CA 93664
shaverlaketrophytroutproject.org



